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I oppose SB210.  Mail in voting in Oregon is vital to keeping our elections fair and 

free.  More registered voters will vote using mail-in ballots because it's accessible 

and much quicker than in person voting.  Fraud or vote tampering has historically not 

been an issue in Oregon.  We have used mail-in voting for decades without issue and 

it needs to remain that way.   

 


